[bookmark: _GoBack]Dear leadership,

My son had finished school before we built our home in Caledonia 15 years ago.  He did attend Horlick High School and it was a worry everyday but we could not afford a private high school although he went to parochial school from kindergarten through 8th grade.  The schools are not safe and unfortunately the laws do not protect the faculty any better than they do the students.  The bullying preventions are jokes and Unified lies to everyone about how they spend our tax dollars.

 My neighbors none of them will send their children to our high schools here they all send them to Union Grove and we have five in our cul-de-sac now.   When we put our house up for sale a few years back the biggest deterrent was the school district listed as RUSD on the listing and people were quite vocal about it.  We did not sell our home and are still there but happy all of our children are grown.
 
Monica Moloney
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